











As usual the food and desserts were excellent. The play, "Charley's Aunt", was funny, but lengthy, mostly due to two intermissions (set changes). It was more on the British humor side.

There were a total of 14 people present, which included Barrys brother Glenn and friend Blake and their wives. There were only actually 5 club members present (Frank, Barry, Bert, Matt, and myself).

Bert said that he is still planning on March 19th for his meeting.

Dave Heine, Images and Reporting



Carla Heine trying to figure out how to use her camera!

